
 

This week we have… 
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• Been revisiting all of our sounds! We have been playing 

lots of phonics games.  

• Revisited all of our tricky words! ‘the, I, to, no, go, into’ 

• Been learning which numbers add up to 4. 

• Been learning which numbers add up to 5. 

• Been learning the nativity story! We have been drawing 

Mary, the stable and baby Jesus and adding lots of magic 

sounds and letters. 

• Enjoyed lots of outdoor learning now that the weather has 

been drier! We have had the dressing up out, muddy 

digging area has been open and we’ve been painting letters 

using water! 

• Been given our Nativity parts and practiced our songs! 

• Had a visit from a yoga teacher! We had a fun morning 

in the hall!  

• Been learning about baby Jesus and that he was born on 

Christmas day. We learnt that he was born a long long 

time ago. We then looked at our baby pictures and talked 

about how much we have changed. 

• Been learning how to balanced safely on equipment and 

how to travel over and under equipment. 

• Began to decorate our classrooms for Christmas!  

 

 


